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Convention Co-Chair Report 

 

Hello Everyone, 

As Convention Co-Chair, I have two items to report to the assembly today.  First, as you may 

know, the Convention Co-Chair historically facilitates the theme selection with the convention 

committee, following the theme contest.  At our initial planning meeting in October for the 

2021 convention, the committee voted to continue the theme, 2020 Vision of Hope, for our 

2021 Zoom CTAFG Convention.  Secondly, the committee also voted to hold a virtual Serenity 

Breakfast on Sunday, January 24, 2021.  This will also be held using a Zoom format.  Registration 

for the event will be available soon and will be similar to what was done for today’s assembly.  I 

am grateful that we have two members of the Area Technology Team who have volunteered to 

assist with the Serenity Breakfast.  This is a new world for all of us and we are learning as we 

move forward together.  

 

Love in Service, 

Martha N. Convention Co-Chair 


